City of Taylor, North Dakota
May 3, 2016 at 7:30 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran.
Council Members present: Ray Fettig, Aaron Gjermundson, Ron Luff and Daryl Jurgens.
The minutes of the April 5, 2016 regular City Council meeting were approved.
The minutes for the 2016 Street Project Bid opening on March 8, 2016 where approved as read.
Visitors: Toby Bohrer, Kerry Thompson, Jeremy Wood, Rob Bartz, Dylan Seidel and Kenny Christianson.
Jeremy Wood, Northern Plains Engineering, said the street project is starting this week. A 15-year bond will be purchased for this project.
Bid opening for the 2016 Street Sealing project:
 Northern Improvement: $117,548.00
Asphalt Surface: $91,142.20
Bituminous Paving: $124,804.00
Ron Luff moved to hire Asphalt Surface to seal the City’s streets. Seconded by Aaron Gjermundson. MC
Rob Bartz with Northern Improvement submitted a bid to repair the street on the corner of Dagnault and 2nd for $3,900.00. Daryl Jurgens moved to accept, seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
The property located south of Ray Jay Circle will need to be spray for noxious weeds. A letter will be sent to those property owners. 
Ray Fettig moved to designate the Richardton Merchant as the official newspaper for the City of Taylor, seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC
Daryl Jurgens moved to approve a building permit submitted by DeAnn Paulson for a garage, seconded by Ron Luff. MC
A “No Engine Brake” sign will be placed at both reduced speed limit signs when entering Taylor.
Daryl Jurgens moved to approve the April financial report, seconded by Aaron Gjermundson. MC 
Ray Fettig moved to pay bills, seconded by Aaron Gjermundson. MC
Next meeting will be June 7, 2016 at 7:30 pm at the City Hall. Ray Fettig moved to adjourn at 8:50 pm, seconded by Ron Luff. MC 
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                                              Lisa Aune, Auditor
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